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Steering Wheel Lock Program 

 

The Town of Vienna Police Department is taking a proactive approach to combat the 

uptick in thefts of Hyundai and Kia vehicles across the United States.  Owners of these 

cars may be wondering how to make their vehicles less appealing to thieves. Locking a 

vehicle’s doors is a very effective deterrent but, adding a steering wheel lock may 

provide an additional layer of protection.   

The Town of Vienna Police Department has obtained several steering wheel locks 

directly from the manufacturer as part of Hyundai’s nationwide campaign.  The locks will 

be available FREE to Town of Vienna residents (22180) during the hours listed below.  

This campaign will begin Monday March 13, 2023. 

The criteria to get a FREE steering wheel lock are: 

-Owner of a 2011-2021 Hyundai vehicle with a key ignition (Not push to start) 

-Town of Vienna resident (22180)  

If you would like to pick up one of the free steering wheel locks, please visit the front 

lobby of the Vienna Police Department located at 215 Center Street South, Vienna VA 

22180 during the following hours: Monday thru Friday - From 8:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. 

Please contact MPO Juan Vazquez for further information at  

Juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703-255-7845. 
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